
Subject: Re: Non core packages shouldn't be under ultimatepp umbrella
organization on GitHub
Posted by Klugier on Fri, 12 Feb 2021 19:32:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello Koldo,

Let's speak on Skype. I send invitation to you :) The whole movement process to UppHub is
relatively easy (under personal account). I think Mirek had good intentions to do the move. As far
as I understand we would like to cut off whole bazaar soon. I think it is no longer present in the
nightly builds, so UppHub is the only option.

I would like to tell that you shouldn't commit to bazaar packages like Control4U and Function4U
anymore. This is leading in two concurrent repositories.

Klugier
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